
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 July 2019 
 

 
PLEASE SAVE THE DATE – Saturday 14th September 2019 – 10.45am 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE – Saturday 14th September 2019 – 10.45am 
 
 
 
As part of our lunchtime choir club, we are delighted to confirm that we have been 
asked to perform at the Maidenhead Town Show on Saturday 14th September. Our 
time slot will be 11am for 20 mins. The stage and meeting point is located near the 
Boy and Boat statue at the top end of the High Street. Please meet there at 10.45am. 
 
As your child attends choir club at school, we very much hope that you are able to 
support them by bringing them to Maidenhead on this day.  
 
This is great opportunity for our students and I look forward to seeing as many of you 
there as possible. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Katie Gear 
EAL Specialist Teacher 
 

 
 
Name of child ______________________________________________________ 
 
My child is able/not able (please delete as appropriate) to attend this event on 
Saturday 14th September in Maidenhead at 10.45am. 
 
Please return to school before we break up for the holidays. 


